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Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the new school year! I’m thrilled to have your child in my classroom this year and look forward to getting to know you and your child better. Together, we’ll form a productive partnership to ensure your child achieves his or her highest potential and all of his or her learning goals.

I’m looking forward to a year filled with challenges and excitement. The following outline is to help you understand what your child will be focusing on throughout the school year. This year, we will focus on the following areas: 

· Reading Fluency 
· Reading Comprehension
· Vocabulary
· Phonemic Awareness and Phonics Instruction 

In order to support your child’s learning, I ask that you ensure him or her: 

· Gets a good night’s sleep and eats a healthy breakfast.
· Arrives at school each day on time and ready to learn. 
· Read for a minimum of 20 minutes a day.
· Shares school experiences with you so that you are aware of and involved in the learning process. 
· Informs you (or myself) if additional support is needed in any subject area. 

If you have any questions about these items please don’t hesitate to ask me! In addition, if you have questions or concerns about any part of the school year please reach out to me either during school hours, by email at maryann.dubbs@slps.org , or by phone at (314) 241-1533. 

Let’s work together to make this the best school year ever for your child! 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Dubbs 
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